
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                

  
   

   

 
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

         

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

  

English 

This week we have been 

finishing off our leaflets all 

about ourselves so we can give 

them to our new teachers in 

September.  

The children have also been 

writing their favourite 

memories of Sparhawk, 

reminiscing over all their good 

times. 

Donations of clothing 

As your child ends their 

Sparhawk journey, you may 

wish to clear out any old 

school uniforms that no longer 

fit them.  

The school would love to 

accept any donations of 

clothing to add to our pre-

loved stock.  

Transition 

The children have been 

visiting their new schools this 

week. We are so proud of how 

they have taken it all in their 

stride. We hope they have had 

a lovely time at their junior 

schools. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

• Tues 16th July – Year 2 Leavers 

Assembly 1:30 

• Weds 17th July – Hautbois trip: 

drop children off 11:00-11:30 

• Thurs 18th July – Hautbois pick 

up at 2:00 

• Fri 19th July – Leavers Disco 

9:00am 

• Fri 19th July – Last day at 

Sparhawk 
 

White School T-shirts 

On our last day, Friday 19th 

July, we would love for the 

children to bring in a white t-

shirt for their friends and 

teachers to sign. If you could 

provide them with a 

permanent marker, that would 

be great but if not, we will use 

black pens from school.   

Thank you 

A heartfelt thank you to all 

parents for your support all 

through your child’s journey at 

Sparhawk. Let’s really enjoy 

our last week together. 


